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March 27, 2019 

 

 

Re:  EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (“EPCOR”) 

            Southern Bruce Leave to Construct Application  

EB-2018-0263 

   

EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (“EPCOR”) has filed a Leave to Construct Application (EB-

2018-0263) with the Ontario Energy Board in which it is proposing to construct and operate a natural gas 

distribution system that will provide service to certain areas including the Municipality of Arran-Elderslie, 

the Municipality of Kincardine and the Township of Huron-Kinloss (the “Project”).   

You have been identified as a party whose lands or interest in the lands may be directly impacted by this 

Project. Enclosed please find copies of the Notice of Hearing and the application and the evidence. The 

Notice of Hearing provides additional detail as to the Ontario Energy Board’s process and how you can 

participate in that process. 

Please email gas@epcor.com or call (519) 773-5321 if you have any questions in regards to the foregoing. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Bruce Brandell 

Director, Commercial Services 

EPCOR Utilities Inc. 
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